To the Management at Robinsons on the Terrace

Thank you for your valuable contribution to the success
of the 3 Legs of Mann Challenge ‘09. A great time was
had by all the participants and supporting staff, we look
forwarc( to doing it all again next year. It is only with
your continued support that we are able to continue
making Aziz’s journey to wellness a reality.

Thank you and God bless

Aziz and his family

To view pictures of the event please visit www.mummnysangel.co.uk
To contact us directly please send mail to kellﬁamfmmﬁnamoo@vaf 00.C0.UR




